
Reference: 2024-026 
 

Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information under the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000 (FOIA):  

 

I am given to understand that your Department is responsible for dealing with allegations of Political 

Corruption in Local Government, is that the case? 

If you are, could you provide me with some guidance as to what you consider Political Corruption in 

Local Government? 

Response 

The SFO does not hold responsive information in the format you have requested. Further information on our 

remit and the cases we progress can be found on our website here. 

 

https://www.sfo.gov.uk/about-us/

